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Cotton Australia has very real concerns about a number of aspects of this Bill, and the impactit will have on the rights of landholders and the opportunity to stimulate the economicdevelopment and the growth of jobs in rural and regional Queensland.Cotton Australia provides the following commentary on two key concerns, although it must bestressed that they do not encompass all concerns
 Removal of the High Value Agriculture and High Value Irrigated Agriculture clearing permit

provisions. Given the government’s recent decision to make in excess of 300,000 megalitresof additional irrigation water entitlement available, it does not make sense to deny thispathway for agricultural development. For a variety of reasons including urbandevelopment and resource industry expansion, the State’s availability of highly productiveland is decreasing, and HVA and HVIA provisions provide a highly regulated way ofensuring sustainable development of new agricultural land. The ability of irrigated land togenerate profit and boost economic activity is well documented.
 Removal of Mistake of Fact Defence. Cotton Australia has undertaken a cursory review of thedigital mapping which is integral to the vegetation management framework in Queensland.It is clear, even from this basic review that the quality of mapping is poor, and on this basisalone it would be a travesty of justice to remove the “Mistake of Fact” defence, which couldsee landholders incarcerated solely due to the inadequacy of the mapping.Finally, Cotton Australia would like to emphasise that it is willing to enter into honest andopen discussions regarding vegetation management reform, but these discussions cannotcommence while both sides of politics are polarised and disinclined to genuinely engage inthis critical debate.For further information please contact Michael Murray

Yours sincerely,
Michael Murray,General Manager,Cotton Australia
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